← Back

Earthquake

Joseph Steimel • hace 4 horas • Friday, Apr 5 at 11:29 AM • Eastport-South Manor Central School District

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As I'm sure you are aware, our area experienced an earthquake earlier this morning, with the epicenter in New Jersey. I want to assure you that all students and staff are safe and that the instructional day is proceeding without interruption. While unsettling, our principals and teachers have reassured students that they are safe and being cared for.

Immediately following the earthquake, our buildings/grounds staff and security inspected our facilities to ensure that no damage occurred. I thank them for their swift response, and also thank our entire faculty for their dedication and calm demeanor during this unexpected event.

As always, please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. At ESM we remain committed to providing a safe environment for all members of our school community and are available to address any questions or concerns you may have.

Sincerely,

Joseph A. Steimel